
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

 

The East Haddam Board of Assessment Appeals will hold a public hearing on September 25th, 

2010 starting at 9 a.m. in the River House at 7 Main Street, East Haddam, Connecticut.  Purpose 

of hearing is to accept appeals having to do with motor vehicles only.  Please bring any 

supporting documents with you to support your appeal. 

 

Dated this 10th day of September 2010  Edward C. Blaschik, Chairman 

 


